

Welcome Back to School!



Dear Pathfinder Families,

Welcome back to school! The first day of school is rapidly approaching and the Pathfinder administration, staff, teachers, and Parent-Teacher Organization have already hit the ground running.

Your PTO sponsors and supports our children's education and the teachers who instruct them. We focus on activities such as after school clubs, the Citizenship Celebration, after school tutoring programs, refreshments during orientations and parent-teacher conference and supporting the curriculum for many classes.

These activities not only use the super power of our parent volunteers, but they require funds as well. Instead of a sale that sends your student into the neighborhoods, the Pathfinder PTO is asking families to donate \$25 per student attending the school. This way 100% of your donation will go back to the school and for the kids.

Now for the fun part: The top class in each grade with the highest percentage of participation will win a pizza party!

Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return your donation to school during the orientations or to the student's 7th hour teacher by **Friday**, **September 16th** in order to be counted for the party.

We hope that each family will be able to participate in this "No-Sell Fundraiser" and provide financial support for our children's education. They are worth it! Thank you!

Regards,

Pathfinder PTO Eric S. Ray, Principal Lori Sandula, Assistant Principal

Student's NameStudent's Name					
Parent/Guardian Name					
Email address (so we can send you a r	eceipt if paying b	y credit card): _			
Total amount donated:	Cash:	Check:	Credit	Card:	
Name on Card:			Billing Zip Code:		
Card Number:		E	хр:	Security Code:	

*** Please send your donation in a sealed envelope marked PTO to Orientation or by the first week of school. Checks should be made payable to Pathfinder PTO. All credit card information will be shredded for your protection.